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Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
On previous years, the PTA have covered the entire cost of the hoodies, but as we have only been able 
to hold limited fundraising events for over 2 years, we have made the decision to ask parents if they could 
make a £5.00 contribution towards the hoody.  This contribution is voluntary, and every child will be 
provided with a hoody even if you cannot make a contribution. 
 
Please could you fill out the form below, in clear block letters, and place it with any contribution you wish 
to make in a sealed envelope clearly marked leavers hoody’s by Monday 4th April 2022 and give it to the 
School Office. 
 
 

Hoody Information 
 

We will be using first names on the back of the hoody’s with the children’s first and last name initials on 
the front. 

Please clearly write your child’s name as they would like it written on their hoody.  This can be their name, 
or nickname or whatever they are known by. 

 
 

Name on the back…………………………………………………… 
 
 

Initials of first and last names on the front…………………………… 
 
 

Size of hoody………………………………………………………….. 
 

Sizes available are, age 9-11, extra small (age 12-13), small (age13-14) or medium (age 14-15) 
 

 
 

Please return the reply slip and any contribution by Monday 4th April 2022.  Many Thanks 
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